
Good morning… 
 
Please beware there will be a few modifications to the patient condition buttons 
(Transport>Billing/Other >Billing > Patient Conditions) on the tablets.  These changes are being 
implemented to offer better clarity to the current options available.  These changes will be 
pushed to the tablets on Wednesday, April 6, 2016 
  

 New or Chronic condition req transport has been split into two separate 
buttons.  This will allow the agency to track these transports individually for 
future improvement projects. 

 New complaint requiring ambulance transport 

 Chronic complaint requiring ambulance transport 

 Acute Pain >7/10 anticipating pain management, has been changed to read 
Acute Pain >6/10 anticipating pain management. 

 This condition will apply if the patient’s pain severity is rated a 7,8,9,10 
  
Please feel free to email me at shellym@medic911.com if you have any questions. 
Thank you. 
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